
REPORT ON TRACK EVENTS 

 

On July 27, 2024, Vana Vani School successfully hosted a series of track events at the 
Manohar C Watsa Stadium, from 7:30 AM to 1:00 PM. The event brought together 
students from classes 6 - 12 in a celebration of athletic talent and school spirit. 

 

The day began with the 3000 meters and 1500 meters races, divided into categories for 
under 19 and under 17 boys and girls. These long-distance events challenged the 
endurance and determination of our students, providing them with an opportunity to 
showcase their stamina and strategic running skills. Following these, the 800 meters 
and 400 meters races were held for under 17 and under 14 boys and girls, highlighting 
speed and agility across these younger age groups.  

 

The 100 meters heats were conducted for under 14, under 17, and under 19 boys and 
girls, offering a platform for students to demonstrate their explosive speed and 
competitive spirit in shorter sprints. The day culminated in an exciting 4x400 meters 
relay, where teams of students worked together to complete the race, emphasizing 
teamwork and collective effort. 

 

The event was a resounding success, reflecting our school’s commitment to fostering 
athletic excellence and providing our students with a comprehensive competitive 
experience. The meticulous planning and organization ensured smooth execution, and 
the enthusiastic participation of students, supported by dedicated teachers and parents, 
made the event memorable. This successful track meet not only showcased the talents 
of our students but also strengthened our school community, reinforcing the values of 
sportsmanship and teamwork. 


